Trinity Lutheran Church

Addendum A

July 20, 2008 Voters Assembly Meeting

Some suggestions on how to grow Trinity’s congregation were offered during the President’s report:

· Having First Friday Family Fellowship as a follow-up to VBS. Michele will pass this on to the organizers of FFFF.
· Adding the phrase, “You are welcome” or “Visitors Welcome” to the signs or adding a small sign with that phrase next to the church signs.

· Using the newspaper for listing like other churches do.

· We currently have an advertisement in the Yellow Pages.
· The Missions/Evangelism Board discusses the pros and cons of periodical vs. yellow pages at every meeting. The ad costs $3500 a year. 

· It could be that people now check the web for churches in the area before they would check the yellow pages.

· Add service times and other information to an enclosed bulletin board along Middlefield Road.
· Seeking the un-churched by having one service that teaches, like a catechism (Pastor and the Elders have discussed this before).
· Encouraging young adults to contribute to worship

· It is to be remembered that the Sunday service isn’t primarily evangelism.

